
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 15th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Road safety week runs from the 19th – 25th November.  Norwood Primary School Council have decided that 

during this week, we will hold a competition to raise awareness of road safety.  Children are encouraged to 

think of a creative way to raise awareness of road safety.  Please upload your entries to ClassDojo or hand 

them to your class teacher, with a deadline of Wednesday 29th November.  Some ideas that the school 

council children thought of include: 

 Designing and making a model 

 Writing and performing a play script 

 Writing a poem or story 

 Designing road sign shaped posters 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Thompson                  Mrs Reynolds 

Assistant Head Teacher     Head Teacher 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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